Accessing your AP Scores


Your scores will be available by 6:00 a.m. on July 9.

Follow the steps below:
	



	•
	You will receive an e-mail with instructions in early July is you misplace this paper.
	



	

	•
	Sign up for a College Board account on the student AP score website: https://apscore.collegeboard.org/scores?ep_ch=PR&ep_mid=11092662&ep_rid=102015768. It's required to get scores. You may already have an account. You can confirm this by signing in.
	



	

	•
	Remember your account username and password, and their 2015 AP number (or student ID number if they provided it on their AP answer sheet).
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